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Consultee response for application WP/20/00692/DCC from Melcombe Regis Ward 

- Cllr Jon Orrell 

20/10/2020 

 

1) Increased lorry traffic through congested main roads in Weymouth 

2) A business plan that depends on local waste for decades , when we should be 

reducing waste thus rendering the plant obsolete. We ought to be insulating homes 

better and building wind/wave/tidal energy. 

3) A danger that we may end up importing waste from outside the county 

4) Better sites near Bournemouth which generates the majority of Dorset's waste 

5) Damage to the amenity and air/water quality of the internationally recognised 

Jurassic coast

 


